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 I support election reform in Oregon. It has become far to easy to vote illegally in the 

State of Oregon. There needs to be safe guards of showing proof of eligibility. Far to 

many.ballots are going to the wrong people or are being hijacked. Voting is a 

privilege that should only be afforded to those who are legally registered. The only 

way to insure this,  is to show up with valid ID. Oregon needs to return to in person 

voting to ensure fair elections.  


